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Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern, 

My name is Anne and My family and I enjoy recreating in the Stibnite area.  It is essential these lands continue to

provide clean air and water for future generations. The South Fork is irreplaceable and must be respected and

protected. For these reasons, I  request an extension of the 75-day public comment period-to a total of 120 days-

for the Stibnite Gold Project Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact Statement (SDEIS). An extended review

will help to better understand how the proposed mining project may affect your interaction with the area, and

Thank you for your help. 

  


